
 
 
 
23rd January 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Year 5 Residential Visit 2020 - Carey Outdoor Education Centre 
 
I am pleased to confirm that you have secured a place on the residential visit to Carey Camp 2020 for your child by 
paying the deposit and returning the consent form. By signing up for this visit, you are doing so on the basis of your 
child maintaining good behaviour and receiving no exclusions from this point, otherwise this will jeopardise their 
place on the trip. 
 
In my original letter an approximate cost was indicated, now that we have the numbers confirmed the ​final cost 
will be £125. This means a remaining balance of £95 is left to pay. 
 
All payments need to be paid in installments by 31st May 2020 via your sQuid account. You can pay any amount 
on your sQuid account as long as payments are kept up to date with required deadlines. If payments are not 
maintained this could jeopardise your child’s place on the visit. 
 
If you have any questions about any aspect of the planned visit, please do not hesitate to contact my colleague 
Miss Zoe Fowler ​zfowler@atlantic-aspirations.org​ who is organising the visit. 
 
A kit list is attached separately to this letter for you to start to prepare for your child’s visit. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
 

Mrs A Hill 
Deputy Head of Primary 
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